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Dear Families and Friends of St. Martha, 

Almost everyone in Texas went on Spring Break last week. If you went out of state, I hope 

you were lucky enough to have visited at a time when that stateôs schools were still in session, 

so vacation locations were hopefully not super crowded. If you did travel, we pray that your 

journey was safe and everyone has returned ready to finish the school year. It has been a 

warm ñwinterò so we pray our spring is at normal temperatures and illnesses will be kept in 

check. 

The St. Martha Catholic School Annual Casino Night and Auction is just around the corner. 

This yearôs event will be held at the Kingwood Country Club on Saturday, April 1, 2017. The 

Backyard Barbeque theme denotes a more relaxed event this year with a very affordable 

ticket price of $60. We hope to fill the tables and provide food, fun, and fellowship for our 

school families and friends. The Bidpal website is open 24 hours for ticket purchases and 

information. This year the school will be holding a Tuition Raffle as part of the Casino Night. 

The winner of this raffle will claim tuition for one student for the 2017-2018 school year. 

There are a limited number of tickets available when this opens on the Bidpal website, so stay 

tuned to your Flocknotes later this week. 

This Lenten season reminds us that God waits for us. During Advent, we await Jesusô birth, 

but Lent is the time that Jesus gives everything of himself and he waits for us to accept his 

sacrifice and his love. He offers us forgiveness for the things we think, say, do, and fail to do. 

Fr. Richard reminded everyone at the Ash Wednesday school Mass that the ashes mark our 

foreheads to remind us to say ñWe are sorryò. It is a great time for each of us to put into 

practice saying ñIôm sorryò to those who we may have hurt with our words or actions. 

Sometimes people are hurt when we donôt use our words or act in a contrite manner or at an 

appropriate time. We want God to forgive us for our sins, and in turn we must forgive those 

who sin against us as the Our Father prayer tells us. Lent is a wonderful time to take away the 

stress that sin burdens our heart and soul with each day.  

There are some fantastic things that have happened at our school since the last Crusader was 

published. We hope you look at all the pictures and articles that the teachers and Ms. 

Hutchinson have assembled for your reading enjoyment. These are just highlights of the many 

activities that take place at St. Martha each week.  

Mrs. Tina Lewis 

Principal 

òWe chose to give our daughters a Catholic education at St. Martha Catholic 

School because we know that the Christian values that they are taught there 

are consistent with what we teach at home.  We believe the spiritual and 

Catholic faith formation they receive at school is as important as their 

academic education in their preparation for life.   The sacrifices made to 

provide their education at SMCS are well worth it as we know every school 

day we leave them in an environment that is safe, faith -filled, and 

academically challenging.  We see the beautiful, faithful, and community -

minded young women they have become and are grateful for the impact 

SMCS has had in their development and formation.ó   

 

    -  Kelly and Willie Chesnut, SMCS Parents  

(current student and alumna)  
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Crusader World 
Mind   Å   Heart   Å   Spirit 

SMCS student Carson Chesnut celebrated her 14th birthday in a 

fun way that also demonstrated her generous heart.  Carson 

invited friends including both SMCS seventh grade classes to a 

party at Paintball Zone.  In lieu of gifts, Carson accepted over 

$600 to donate toward Fr. Richardõs Steps for Students 

fundraising page!  Fr. Richard was unable to participate in the 

party due to commitments in the parish, but he stopped by for a 

quick visit and picture 

with the group!  

 

SMCS is proud of Carson for her spirited 

decision to encourage others to donate to 

support Fr. Richard, SMCS, and Catholic 

education rather than accepting gifts for 

herself!  

 

 

SMCS Alumnus Ryan Deitz õ13 was honored recently as one of four St. Thomas High 

School students who received the distinction of being the charter members of the GDK 

Honor Roll.  Ryan was recognized at the Catholic Schoolõs Week Mass celebrating 

STHSõ patron St. Thomas Aquinas.  The GDK Honor Roll 

was established to recognize STHS students who are 

genuine examples of the GDK honor code which states: 

òAs a man of St. Thomas I uphold our honor through 

goodness, discipline and knowledge and I lead my 

brothers to do the same.ó   Ryan was recognized for his 

talent, strength, dedication, and discipline in choir which 

led him to represent STHS in both the region and state 

competitions.  

 

 SMCS is proud of Ryan for making the most of his God -given talents and leading others 

to do the same!  

We welcome all news from our current students, families, and SMCS graduates about 

their involvement in the world beyond the hallways of SMCS!  Please share with us special life mo-

ments (marriages, births, graduations, etc.), service work, community involvement, accomplishments (in 

academics, sports, fine arts, scouts, ministries, leadership, etc.)  We are proud of our wonderful SMCS 

students and graduates and want to share this with our community.  Please email questions, in-
formation, and pictures to lucasl@stmarthacs.org.    

BE CRUSADER PROUD ï SHARE YOUR GOOD NEWS!!  

mailto:lucasl@stmarthacs.org
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Crusaders of the Month 
Right Choice for February: Self-Discipline 
Congratulations to our SMCS Crusaders of the Month!  
 

What makes a student a Crusader of the Month? The candidates 

for Crusader of the Month should exemplify the characteristics of 

the Right Choice Lesson for the month.   Students should be hard 

workers in all aspects of academics and possess and demonstrate 

a positive attitude towards their classmates as well as their 

teachers.   Students should be well -behaved in structured and non -

structured settings and should show responsibility in their work as 

well as their actions.  

Pre-K Dregon Roses 

Pre-K Mitchell Birkholz 

Pre-K Aubrey Gonzalez 

Pre-K Alexander Cantu 

K Lianna Bolivar 

K Riley Sullivan 

1 Kaitlyn Nguyen 

1 Sadie Augustine 

2 Owen Haines 

2 Abby Wolfe 

3 TiClo Laroche 

3 Maegan Sexton 

4 Neina Greene 

4 Avalyn Day 

5 Andrew Dennis 

5 Hayden Coogan 

6 Claire McTaggart 

6 Josh Brammer 

7 Gabby Norman 

7 Claire Lifrieri 

8 Grace Guillory 

8 Alissa Altman 

Chess Team  
St. Martha will be hosting the Archdiocesan fourth annual Catholic School Chess Championship 

Tournament on Saturday, May 6.  This yearõs tournament may have as many as 17 teams 

competing along with our SMCS Chess Team, so lots of volunteers will be needed to show our 

guests our wonderful SMCS hospitality!  
 

If you are interested in volunteering to be a part of this special event, please attend one of the 

two informal planning meetings being held on Monday, March 27, at 11:30 a.m. in the school 

library and Tuesday, March 28, at 6:30 p.m. in the Borski Activity Room.  

 

Chess Club  
Our Chess Club members participate in tournaments here at 

SMCS competing with other members of our own club 

members.  All members play a double elimination series.  

Congratulations to all the participants and the winners of our 

most recent tournament play:  

  First Place: Joshua Timmer   

  Second Place: Zane Simko  

  Third Place: Nathan Simko   

  Fourth Place:  Sara Aultman  
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Two St. Martha students traveled to San Antonio for the 

Knights of Columbus State Finals Free Throw contest 

earlier this month.   We are very proud of Sophia Hays 

who place  2nd in the state in her age group and 

Anora Lee who placed third in hers ñwhile shooting 

with her left hand  due to her injured right hand!   
Way to go, girls!  

Town Center Mardi Gras Parade  


